
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Timelines
Our estimated timelines are:

Underway in May
Sleep Lab build 

Starting in June
Build respiratory clinics

August/September
Sleep Lab relocation 

December/ 
January 2019
Respiratory offices and 
clinics relocation 
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Dear patients, families, carers and staff
It has been some time since we last gave you information on our 5th Floor 
project. A lot of work has been going on behind the scenes and we can now 
update you. 
The final design for our Respiratory Medicine Unit and Sleep Laboratory  
(see on back) takes account of the feedback we received. 

The project has taken longer than planned, as there is a flow-on impact to  
many different parts of the organisation. This has been complex to manage. 

Respiratory Medicine Clinics
The tender process has now been completed and a builder will soon be  
appointed to commence work on this important project.

Key features: 
•	 new, modern facilities to increase patient and family comfort 
•	 improved infection prevention 
•	 increased area for clinics

We anticipate that building will start in June, with the aim of relocating the 
Respiratory clinics in December/January 2019.

We are now looking at redesigning our work flow and scheduling for the new  
clinic space to reduce waiting times, improve the organisation of appointments and 
create a positive patient experience. We are also working to ensure that the transition 
from the existing respiratory clinic to the new one is as smooth as possible.  

Sleep Laboratory 
A builder has been appointed and construction is now underway. The Laboratory  
will relocate from Level 5 to The Alfred Centre in August/September.

Work has begun to ensure a smooth transition from the existing facility into  
the new laboratory.

Thank you
Thank you to all those who provided feedback and for the ongoing support  
of this project.

Prof Robyn O’Hehir
Director 
Allergy, Immunology and  
Cystic Fibrosis

Prof Trevor Williams
Director  
General Respiratory and  
Lung Transplant
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Design for Respiratory Medicine Level 2 
Patient and clinician feedback have shaped and developed the clinic design on  
Level 2 to ensure we continue to provide the highest level of patient care. 
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Keeping up to date – To ensure you have the latest news as we progress with the 5th Floor Relocation project:

Visit our website: alfredhealth.org.au/consult5floor Email your questions and comments to patientfeedback5floor@alfred.org.au

	 5th Floor News • Edition 7 June 2018 


